
Reading Rocks
Everyone, every day, forever

Booknic
Last week, the whole school came together united in a love of
books and reading. The children loved this because they
could choose what they listened to, what genre of book they
wanted to hear and because it was read to them by
somebody different (thanks especially to Mrs Glynn, Mrs
Marshall and Ross as well as lots of the teaching staff for
joining in). Research shows that making reading a sociable
activity helps children to engage and we certainly saw that on
Wednesday!

Library Reminder
As the school year comes to an end we would
be very grateful if all library books could be
returned to school this week so that they can
be scanned in and ready for the new academic
year. We understand that books do occasionally
get lost and there are no charges if this
happens. However, if you are in a position to
purchase a replacement we would be very
grateful.  Press here to view our Amazon
wishlist 

https://amzn.eu/08zZd1fP
https://amzn.eu/08zZd1fP
https://amzn.eu/08zZd1fP


Summer Reading Challenge
As the summer holidays begin so does the Summer Reading
challenge, a reading initiative encouraging children to visit
their local libraries. Last year, local librarians commented
that they saw more children from Cheadle Catholic than any
other local school which made us very proud. It is completely
free to join in with and will keep your children in the reading
habit while they can’t visit our school library. For more
information visit your local library or see 
Summer Reading Challenge 

Reading Rainbows
This week, your child will come home with a
rainbow bookmark. The idea is that they can
use this to share what they have been reading
over the holidays with their new teachers. Each
time they read a book, they (or you) can write
the title onto a stripe of the rainbow and then
colour that stripe in. The books can be
something they read by themselves, something
that has been read to them or even an
audiobook they have listened to. The focus
here is on the children enjoying the experience
of reading and learning to love books. We can’t
wait to hear what they have been enjoying in
September! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

